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Hot Dog Sale Date Set  

April 20th Meeting on Environment & Youth Services 

Rotarian Bruce Engle reviewed the 
2023 RYLA Program to be held at 
Stockton University. 

Rotarian Mike Bolicki highlighted plans 
for this year’s May 23rd Academic 
Achievement Night.     . 

Rotarian Ted Lands discussed the 
various Rotary sponsored Your 
Services.  

The Ocean City - Upper Twp. Rotary Club met at Randazzo’s for the April 20th 

meeting.  Rotarian welcomed OCHS Interact representatives at the meeting.  

From left, Sallie Godfrey, Marlie Chiarello &Niko Dounoulis with Interact, Ralph 
Cooper, and Ted Lands. Rotarian Ralph presented information on Green Team 
activities in both Upper Twp. and Ocean City and our Rotary Club’s role in sup-
porting environmental projects over the years.   

Rotarian Jim and Ollie at a recent Hot Dog 

Sale during the Ocean City Car Show at the 

Tabernacle.  This year’s date is Saturday, June 

25th. Watch for more details coming soon.  
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